
J Reilly 
EPA 

Mr & Mrs M Melia 
Canal Bank 
Killina 
Carbury 
CO Kildare 
0851483190 

20th October 2008 

Re: SUBMISSION OF EXPANSION TO DREHID SUPERDUMP 

Dear SirMadam 

I wish to object to the review of a waste licence, reference number WO201-02, by Bord 
na Mona PIC, in respect of a facility at Drehid Waste Management Facility, Parsonstown, 
Loughnacush, Kilseaskin, Drumond, Timahoe, Coolcarrigan, Killinaugh Lower and 
Killinaugh Upper, Carbury, County Kildare. 

I feel our quality of life has already been affected by the existing site which has not been 
managed verywell such as the infestation of flies in the summer months. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this submission via my email address 
mick-and-di@hotmail. com 

Yours truly, 

Mr. Mick Melia 

C.C. to Minister Gormley of Dept of Environment 
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